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Dear Colleague [name],
My name is Urmimala Sarkar and I am a primary care provider in the Richard Fine People’s Clinic at Zuckerberg San Francisco General and a researcher. I am conducting a study on behalf of the Food and Drug Administration to better understand if technology like virtual reality is a feasible and acceptable approach to pain management among diverse patients.
We would like to interview health care workers involved in pain management at ZSFG. The interview will take approximately 60 minutes total and you will receive $100 as a token of appreciation for taking part in this study.. Your involvement would be voluntary and quality improvement in nature, as we would be seeking your perceptions about technology like VR for pain management and whether or not you think VR would be usable for patients like ours. We would not ask you any questions about your own health during the sessions. 
If you are interested in participating, please let us know and we will schedule a time to meet. Meetings will take place in private offices at ZSFG or over the phone.
Please let us know if you have any questions.


